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On August 6, 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki invited Dr. Qingyun Diao, FAO Country 

Representative of Namibia, to his residence. Ambassador Nishimaki and Dr. Diao 

held fruitful discussions and exchange of views on the projects that FAO has 

implemented through Japan supplementary budget.  

 

 

（From Left）Ambassador Nishimaki, Dr. Diao (FAO Country Representative), Mr. 

Kamupingene (FAO Staff), Mr. Yamada (Head of Development Cooperation of Embassy) 


